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Looking Ahead 

Monday 23rd November 

- Glossop & Chatsworth Parents’ Meetings 

 

Tuesday 24th November 

- Hartington & Bakewell Parents’ Meetings 

 

Wednesday 25th November 

- Hope & Ticknall Parents’ Meetings 

- Photo “mop-up” session 

 

Thursday 26th November 

- Ashbourne & Riber Parents’ Meetings 

 

Wednesday 16th December 

- Y3 & Y4 Christmas Dinner 

 

Thursday 17th December 

- Y5 & Y6 Christmas Dinner 

 

Work Folders 

 

Work folders have been, and will continue to 

be, delivered to children who are isolating.  

Please can these be brought back to school 

when your child returns. 

 

Thanks. 

 

 
Needs must! 

I thought I’d share 

this picture of my 

fortnightly Friday shift 

in the school kitchen! 

 

Have a lovely 

weekend…from Mr 

Smythe  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need – The Final Total 

 

Thanks to your incredible generosity we have 

raised an amazing £524.50 which will be 

increased by the Government’s Gift Aid to 

£611.88.  We also had some cash donations 

amounting to a further £71.   

 

 
 

Just a reminder 

about games kit 

(which your child 

should wear to 

school on their 

games days) BLACK 

please! 
 

Dinner Money 

 

Just a little reminder to all parents whose 

children have school dinners that these should 

be paid for in advance please.  We have a 

growing number of people owing increasing 

amounts for dinner money and we would 

greatly appreciate debts being cleared and 

payments being made promptly. 

 

Thank you! 


